
Jericho’s new Town Planner, Jennifer Murray, came to the December JULT meeting to introduce 

herself and learn about our activities.  Murray has an environmental background and is hoping 

she can provide assistance to the land trust, if requested.   

 

Using Google Analytics, Catherine found that we had almost 100 visits to our new website in the 

month of November with the average viewer looking at three and a half pages and staying on the 

site for three and a half minutes.  If you haven’t checked out our new website (www.jult.org) 

please do so.  We hope to add new photos and features shortly.   

 

The big news is that JULT is changing our membership year.  For quite some time we have had 

membership run from May 1 to April 30 which has been confusing for some because most 

organizations run from January 1 to December 31.  As a result, we are changing our membership 

year to one that corresponds to these other organizations.  Folks who renew in May 2012 will 

automatically have their memberships continued through 2013.  Although this will mean a 

temporary reduction in revenue for JULT, we think it will make life easier for our membership.   

 

 

http://www.jult.org/

